
NEOkla Minutes   November 8, 2016 
 
Board members present were Todd Swain – RE, Jason Baney – Asst. RE, 
Kathryn Roehmer – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, James 
Stowers, and George Walker.  The minutes of the October meeting and the 
treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report – Jason Baney:  The November 6 event at the Fairgrounds was the 
last one of the year.  There were 49 drivers. 
 
Club Racing – Neil Cox: There is a Majors schedule for the MidStates 
Conference which includes a Super Tour at Hallett, and Majors Races at 
Heartland Park, Hastings, Gateway, Pueblo, and High Plains. 
 
Road Rally – Garry Deaton :  Looking for a date next year to schedule the 
postponed event. 
 
Awards Banquet – Jason Baney:  Possible dates are January 21 and 28.  Betty 
Martin moved to have the party on the 21st; George Walker seconded.  The 
motion was withdrawn.  Betty moved to have the party on the 28th; George 
seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Betty Martin moved to pay the RE’s expenses for the MIDIV Convention and to 
pay the Registration fees for any NEOkla Region of Record members for the 
convention.  Neil Cox seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Garry Deaton asked about the possibility of having business cards to hand out 
about the Club.  This will be looked into. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin, secretary 
 
 
 


